BUREAU DE PRESSE DU SAINT-SIEGE
PRESSEAMT DES HEILIGEN STUHLS

HOLY SEE PRESS OFFICE
OFICINA DE PRENSA DE LA SANTA SEDE

BOLLETTINO

SALA STAMPA DELLA SANTA SEDE

N. 181102a
Friday 02.11.2018

Notice of Press Conference

On Wednesday 7 November, at 12.30 in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held to present the next Board of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre in Jerusalem.
The five-year Assembly of this Pontifical Institution, dedicated to supporting the Church in the Holy Land and in
which all international heads of the Order participate, along with the representatives of the Secretary of State
and the Congregation for the Oriental Churches, will take place in Rome from 13 to 16 November 2018.

The panel will be composed of:

- His Eminence Cardinal Edwin O’Brien, Grand Master of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of
Jerusalem;

- His Eminence Cardinal Leonardo Sandri, prefect of the Congregation for the Oriental Churches;

- Ambassador Leonardo Visconti di Modrone, Governor General of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre
of Jerusalem.

At the end of the press conference, Professor Agostino Borromeo, Lieutenant General of the Equestrian Order of
the Holy Sepulchre of Jerusalem, and Dr. Donata Maria Krethlow-Benziger, Lieutenant of the Order for
Switzerland, will be available.



